
EARL W. WINGER 

WDOD BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

CHATTANOOGA ,TENN ESSEE 

October 9, 1945 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your kind letter 
of September 26 telling us of your excel- 
lent reception of WDOD. Your report was 
very interesting and we are always glad 
to hear from our listeners. 

We were most happy to learn that our 
signal was so strong and clear and our 
tonal quality fine. However, this surprised 
us somewhat as we are now operating on a 
power. of 5000 watts day and night using a 
directional antenna system at night with 
most of our power directed to the south and 
southeast. Therefore, we would not expect 
to have such fine reception up in your part 
of the country. 

Thank you, again, for your splendid letter 
and you may consider this as your verifica- 
tion. Our program log checked exactly with 
your report. We sincerely hope that you 
will continue to tune us in often and that 
we may have the pleasure of hearing from 
you again. 

Cordial?y, 

a.Al2?)-£-,-t2324/ 
Vice -President 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. e2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 


